
PUBLIC WORKS OPEN HOUSE – MAY 20TH 

In celebration of Public Works Week 2017, the Village of Huntley invites you to its 
Public Works & Engineering Department Open House on Saturday, May 20th from 
10:00 am until noon at the main Public Works facility located at 11000 Bakley 
Street.  Get a behind the scenes look at the skills, tools and equipment required to 
maintain the Village.  The event will include touch a truck, equipment displays, 
demonstrations and light refreshments. 

In conjunction with the open house, the annual public meeting will be held at 
10:00am at the Public Works facility located at 11000 Bakley Street as required by 
the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency’s General National Pollutant 
Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) Permit for Discharges from Small Municipal 
Separate Storm Sewer Systems. 
 

 


